
ST. EDMUND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

115 Beaconsfield Blvd., Beaconsfield, Quebec H9W 3Z8
Tel.: (514) 697-7621 Fax: (514) 697-7961

www.lbpsb.qc.ca

January 26, 2023

Dear Parents,

Following our recent open house, many people have inquired about the possibility of a K4
program at St. Edmund.

As a result, St. Edmund is looking at the possibility of opening up a K4 class for the 2023-2024
school year. Before a K4 class can be granted at St. Edmund, we would need to know that we
have enough students to warrant a class. As a result, St. Edmund will be accepting tentative
registrations for K4.

Please note that the opening of a K4 class is not guaranteed. Final confirmation of a placement
in a K4 class, should one open, will be sent to parents at a later date.

Parents who are interested in registering their child for a K4 class at St. Edmund, should one
open, are asked to contact Ms. Daniela at 514-697-7621.

For more information on the K4 program, please feel free to visit
https://www.lbpsb.qc.ca/wp-content/uploads/K4-Program.pdf

Please feel free to share this exciting news with prospective parents in our community.

Sincerely,
M. Hunter
Principal
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